
 
NOHONA HALE  

c/o 1103 Liliha Street, #102,Honolulu, HI  96817 
Telephone (808) 439-6286    Fax (808) 439-6286    TDD (877) 447-5991 

nh-management@eahhousing.org 
 

EAH Housing – Expanding the range of opportunities for all by developing, managing 
 and promoting quality affordable housing and diverse communities since 1968. 

 
EAH is an “Equal Opportunity” housing provider and does not discriminate on the basis of handicapped status 

in the admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its federally assisted programs and activities. 
 

 
Aloha Applicant: 

We would like to thank you for your interest in Nohona Hale.  Our goal is to provide quality affordable 
housing for the people of Hawaii in accordance with the Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) program, 
the Hula Mae Multifamily Fund (HMMF) program, and the State of Hawaii Rental Housing Revolving Fund 
(RHRF). 
 
Enclosed you will find an Information Sheet, Resident Selection Plan, an Application for Housing, and a 
Criminal Background and Consumer Credit Report Authorization Form,.  We ask that you take a few 
moments to review all documents before you start to fill out the application.  The information contained 
therein should answer most questions you may have.  If you have questions or are not sure what 
information to provide, please call our office and ask for assistance. 
 
An application fee of $35 per adult household member will apply.  The application fee will not be 
collected until an applicant is being considered for placement. 
** Application fees will be waived until property achieves 100% initial occupancy ** 

Completed applications received will be date and time stamped when they are received, and will be 
processed on a first come, first served basis.  Incomplete applications will not be processed and will be 
returned to you. 
 
It is imperative that you provide all of the information asked for on the application to help avoid 
unnecessary delays in processing.  Please note that simply completing an application does not guarantee 
that you will be placed on the wait list. 

 
You will receive a written response in the mail from our management staff to advise you of the status of 
your application. 
 
Once again, thank you for your interest in Nohona Hale.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to give us a call.  
 

Sincerely, 

EAH Housing 
Management Agent, Nohona Hale  

Applications will be accepted at  

EAH Housing 
1103 Liliha Street, #102 

Honolulu, HI  96817 

Via fax at 808-439-6286 

mailto:nh-management@eahhousing.org

